
Members of the House Federal and State Affairs and Senate Judiciary Committees: 

 

As a student at Fort Hays State University and constituent of the KS 1st Congressional 

District, I urge you to vote NO on the constitutional amendment that denies the right to 

reproductive freedom in the Kansas Constitution. There are four key points that lead me to not 

align with the constitutional amendment that has been presented:  

 

1. This takes away Women’s rights under the Kansas constitution. 

2. Kansans deserve the right to make their own personal private medical decision without 

the interference of politicians. 

3. Proponents of this amendment claim to want a fair and public vote but are placing it on 

the August primary to limit voter turnout. 

4. This amendment will allow access to massive abortion restrictions and the proponents see 

this as a way to pass a complete ban. 

 

Sincerely,  

Eiran E. Saucedo-Rodarte  

 


